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On behalf of the Mobile and Communications Group of Intel Corp., I am writing 
to withdraw the above-referenced request for special temporary authority to 
operate certain prototype tablets in residential locations.  Intel understands that 
the device will soon receive an FCC equipment authorization and thus the 
special temporary authority is no longer required. 

  
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this request or if any 
further action is required on Intel's part. 
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